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Testimony  

 

I would like to say thank you to the committee for allowing me the opportunity 

to speak in support of HB 2516. 

 

In the summer of 2017, I began working with Children’s organizations and 

animal groups.  Statistics show that there truly is a need for this legislation.  

Our communities need to have protection for making a choice that saves a life.  

I encourage your support and will stand for questions at the appropriate time. 

 

 

 

Representative Shelee Brim 

District 39 

 

 

 

 


